
NOTICE 
 

 
 Western Wahkiakum County Telephone Company (“Company”) has today filed 
with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) revisions 
to the Company’s Tariff WN U-4 (“Tariff”). 
 
 The proposed tariff revisions modify the title page of the Tariff and the definition 
of the term “Company,” as used in the Tariff, to add, as an additional d/b/a for the 
Company, the name “WWEST Communications.”  
 
 The proposed tariff sheets have an issued date of June 27, 2017, and an inserted 
effective date of June 29, 2017. 
 
 A copy of the proposed tariff sheets, as well as of the Company’s existing Tariff 
WN U-4, is available for public inspection in this office.  A member of our staff will be 
pleased to assist you in obtaining information from the proposed tariff sheets, as well as 
from our existing Tariff WN U-4. 
 
      WESTERN WAHKIAKUM COUNTY 
           TELEPHONE COMPANY 
 
 
Posted:   June 27, 2017 


